
 

 

2017 Fall Barn Tour 
Sunday, September 24, 2017 

10:00 am 
Each year, Friends of Minnesota Barns hosts a tour of barns in 

different areas of the state.   

This year’s tour will highlight four interesting properties in the 

Corcoran, Rockford, and Loretto area just west of downtown 

Minneapolis. 

 We will meet at 10:00 am at Corcoran Lions Park, 19101 

County Road 10, Corcoran, MN (be sure to dress for the weather!) 

 

  We’ll visit two barns in the area, then have lunch (self-

purchased) at Rosewood Eatery (8810 Walnut Street in Rockford), 

and visit the remaining barn properties after lunch.  Snacks and 

water will be provided on the tour 

 

  The cost is $15 for FoMB members, $20 for non-members, 

payable to FoMB and sent to P.O. Box 812, Forest Lake, MN 55025  

 

              Please RSVP to Kim at ksmhalek@gmail.com or  

763-331-1187 by September 17 

 

    

BE SURE TO CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR UP-TO-THE-

MINUTE TOUR DETAILS AND CHANGES! 
 


